
Murwillumbah Public School 
PO Box 3, Prince Street 

Murwillumbah   NSW   2484 
Ph:    02 6672 1467 

            Fax:  02 6672 1008 
ABN:  12 910 243 341                     email:  murwillumb-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

18 June 2024 
 

MURWILLUMBAH FESTIVAL OF PERFORMING ARTS 
K-1-2 CHOIR 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Our students are busily rehearsing for the Murwillumbah Festival of Performing Arts Infants Choir section 
which will be held at the Murwillumbah Civic Centre on Wednesday 3 July 2024. Please note the information 
below, fill in the attached permission note and return to the office by Monday 24 June 2024. 
 
We would love as many parents and friends as possible to come and watch the children perform.  Admission 
fee per session: Adult -$7 Concession - $5 Season and day tickets are available.  Competitors do not pay to 
attend the session in which they perform. Tickets are available online from EVENTBRITE. An overview of the 
Festival program can be viewed on www.murbahfestival.com.au 
 
UNIFORM 
 
Dress will be full school uniform.  Hair is to be neatly groomed.  All uniforms to be clean and ironed. 
 
GIRLS       BOYS 
White MPS Blouse     Royal blue polo shirt (with emblem) 
Tartan skirt or culottes    Knee length grey shorts 
Short white socks     Short grey socks 
Black shoes – plain black only    Black shoes – plain black only 
Royal blue hair ribbons 
 
Note:   All socks are short – not ankle socks.  Jumpers are not worn on stage. 
 
If you do not own any item of uniform, please access from the school uniform shop or arrange to borrow 
from a friend who has a spare. 
 
PROGRAM IS AS FOLLOWS: 
 
Wednesday 3 July   9.30am       Kinder- 1- 2 Choir 
 
Please note that we will rehearse our choir at 8.30am in the Music Room. It would be appreciated if you 
could make arrangements for your child to be at school by 8.30am for the rehearsal and vocal warm-up. We 
will walk to the Civic Centre at 8.50 am.  Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you at 
the Civic Centre. 
 
 
Vikki Armour          Louise O’Mara 
Music Teacher         Relieving Principal 
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http://www.murbahfestival.com.au/


MURWILLUMBAH FESTIVAL OF PERFORMING ARTS 
K-1-2 CHOIR - CONSENT SLIP 

 
Please give permission through School Bytes or return to the school office by Monday 24 June 2024 

 
Child’s name:  ____________________________________ ____________  Class: ________________ 
 
 I give permission for my child to walk to and from the Civic Centre on Wednesday 3 July 2024 to  

participate in the K-1-2 Choir at the Murwillumbah Festival of Performing Arts. 
 

 
Signed:  ______________________________________________________ Date:  ________________ 
    (Parent / Guardian) 
 


